[image: image1.wmf]
School Houses


Primary 1 children and children new to our school are sorted into one of our school houses early in term 1.  We have four houses; Carse, Gowrie, Sidlaw and Tay.  Children can earn points for their house by bringing a bottle of ordinary water (not juice, flavoured or fizzy water) to school every day to drink in class (any suitable water bottle labelled with your child’s name will do), and by bringing fresh fruit to eat at playtime.  This encourages children to develop healthy eating habits.  The school house with the most points at the end of the year wins the Dave Gardiner Memorial Trophy.  Children also compete for their house on Sports Day, with the winning house being awarded the Sports Cup kindly donated by the Parent Council.
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School Website


Our school website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.errol.pkc.sch.uk" ��www.errol.pkc.sch.uk� has  lots of information about our school.  Class pages will be updated as the year goes on.  The School Information section contains pages on Child Protection, Contacts, Documents, Health, Newsletters, School Dinners, School Hours, School Transport, School Uniform and Staff.  The Calendar page lists events organised so far and is updated as information becomes available.  If you think you’ve not received a letter from school please check the Newsletters page in the School Information section as we put most letters we send out on this page.  If you find any broken links please report them to us.  There are also some hidden links to items of interest; can you find them?








School Dinners





For 1 day	£1.80


For 2 days	£3.60


For 3 days	£5.40


For 4 days	£7.20


For 5 days	£9.00


Please put the correct money in a purse or envelope stating which days the money is for as children often forget.  Advice and forms regarding free school meals is available in the School Information section of our school website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.errol.pkc.sch.uk" ��www.errol.pkc.sch.uk� .








Please note that dogs are not permitted on school grounds, including the area at the front of the school.





Attached to this newsletter


School vision, values and aims.


Code of conduct for pupils.


Pupil absence guide for parents.


Head louse infection advice.











